
Hello Derby Residents,  Here is an update for 03-28-2025. 

1. We remind all residents that the 2nd Half of the Water Pollution 
Control Bill is due by Tuesday April 1, 2025 to avoid any interest 
charges.  The bill was sent to you in September.  No additional bill 
will be sent.  You can pay in person or online.  Details can be found 
on the City’s website. - https://www.derbyct.gov/water-pollution-
control-authority  
 

2. A reminder that the City’s winter parking ban is in effect until April 1, 
2025. We appreciate your cooperation and patience this winter. 

 

3. A Household Hazardous Waste and Paint Collection will be held on 
Saturday April 12, 2025 from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm. There is no charge 
for Derby residents. It will be held at the Naugatuck Transfer Station, 
34 Andrew Avenue Naugatuck. For more information visit the Derby 
website. - https://nvcogct.gov/press-release-household-hazardous-
waste-and-paint-collection-scheduled-for-saturday-april-12-in-
naugatuck/  

 

4. The City of Derby provides Bulk-Pick Up services.  Each homeowner 
is eligible for one free pick up, every six months, by appointment 
only.  Appointments can be made via the City’s website. - 
https://www.derbyct.gov/bulk-pickup  

 

5. The City of Derby will be celebrating its 350th anniversary this year.  
The kick-off event will be on Tuesday May 13, 2025 followed by a 
Celebration weekend on May 30, 31, and June 1, 2025 and a host of 
additional events over the next year. Please join the Derby 350 page 
on Facebook or check the website.  More information will be 
available soon. - 
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61571412399993  

 

6. For more information, please visit www.derbyct.gov or City of Derby 
CT on Facebook. 
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